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 ABORIGINAL AND TORRES STRAIT 

ISLANDER 

Support Officer 
Monash House Private Hospital has a designated Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Support 
Officer, who is also the Director of Nursing and the Compliments, Complaints and Feedback Officer 
for the Hospital. 

The Aboriginal or Torres Strait Islander Support Officer is available for any person who attends the 
Hospital to discuss specific care needs, goals and expectations, as is any member of staff 
throughout the hospital stay. 

Monash House Private Hospital welcomes input from Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people 
that will assist us in providing the right cultural support and safe and quality care. 

If space is required for Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people to consult with family or health 
care workers within the hospital, please speak with our Support Officer who will arrange a room.  

Please advise the Support Officer or any member of staff if you require assistance with 
translations. Monash House Private Hospital encourages the support of family and friends in 
ensuring cultural and care needs are met, and that informed consent is made. 

 

 
 

Monash House Private Hospital wishes to acknowledge the Traditional Owners of the land 
where the Hospital located. 

Monash House Private Hospital pays respects to their Elders, past and present, and 
Aboriginal Elders of other communities. 
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